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Jeff is being recognized for the extraordinary assistance he provided to the 

Adirondack Chapter of Trout Unlimited in carrying out their support of numerous 

area Trout in the Classroom programs this past fall.  The program entails raising 

trout eggs in the classroom for eventual placement in area streams.  Due to a 

catastrophic event at the New York State Hatchery that supplied the eggs, none 

were able to be made available, thus endangering the ability of those who had 

signed up to carry out their programs this academic year. 

 

Jeff was resolute in attempting to find another source to timely fulfill the need for 

eggs.  When all efforts appeared to be in vain he was successful in stripping eggs 

from older fish at the hatchery and providing the needed eggs for the program. 

 

Jeff is being recognized for his “beyond the call of duty” efforts. 
 
 


